
Town of East Fremantle - Plympton Ward - Councillor

HARRINGTON, Jenny

Dear Plympton Voters,

I have lived in East Fremantle since 1986. Our children attended
Richmond Primary where for six years I was either Vice President or
President of the School P&C.

I was first elected as a Councillor for the Woodside Ward; later elected
as a Councillor for Plympton during which time I also served as Deputy
Mayor. 

I am committed to the sympathetic redevelopment of the Royal George Hotel, the
Leeuwin Barracks and Woodside Hospital, and a balanced outcome regarding the
potential redevelopment of our football oval.

I operate a successful events management business and more recently was appointed
as Agricultural Education Executive for the Royal Agricultural Society of WA.

My business experience and comprehensive understanding of community and local
government, mean I am well suited to continue my responsibilities as a Councillor.

I am ready for the challenges ahead and ask for your support. 

Kind regards,

Jenny Harrington

Mobile:  0418 911 777 
Postal Address:  31 Allen Street East Fremantle 6158 
Email:  jennyharrington@echidna.id.au


